

June 16, 2016

Trent Liscomb Illuminating Software, LLC

Dear Trent,

Please allow this letter to serve as confirmation that the Society for Science & the Public supports and encourages the use of electronic signatures in the paperwork documentation process for science fair competition within our affiliated fair network—including at the Intel International Science and Engineering Fair.

The explanation of the manner in which signatures are collected and verified within the S.T.E.M & Science Fair Management System meets our requirements for electronic signatures and was used successfully by several affiliated fairs within our network at the Intel ISEF 2016 competition.

Sincerely,

Michele C. Glidden Chief Program Officer

Society for Science & the Public